BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer Office (601) 790-2525 FAX (601) 859-3430

MEMORANDUM

October 9, 2018

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District 11
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District I1I
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E.
County Engineer

Re:  Jackson Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO)
Call for Project(s} Funding

The Jackson Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) has put out a “Call for Projects” to be submitted for
consideration of funding through the Federal Surface Transportation Block Grant (STBG) Program. As part
of the Federal funding, the County agrees to provide local matching funds for the project(s), if selected.

The Engineering Department is recommending that the following projects be submitted for consideration:

Highway 22/King Ranch Rd

Highway 51/Church Rd

Old Canton Rd/Yandell Rd

Highway 463/Robinson Springs Road & Livingston Rd
Highway 463/Gluckstadt Rd

Highway 463/Stribling Rd

Catlett Rd/Stribling Rd Extension

A i

Submittal of project does not guarantee Federal funding. As a result, all, some, or none of these projects may
receive Federal funding.
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